

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

15th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



Break Time Drink Options for September 2018

Now that the children in Reception class are leaving the Early Years Foundation Stage and entering in to Key Stage 1 of their education they are no longer eligible to receive free milk as part of the government scheme.

At break time we offer an optional drink of milk or orange juice at a cost of £16.85 per term. We will automatically add this cost to your invoice for the Autumn Term 2018. If, however, you do not wish us to provide a drink at break time for your child, please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 20th June 2018.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Break Time Drink Options for September 2018		
Child's Name:	Class:	Reception
I do not wish Avalon School to provide a milk or orange juice drink for my child at break time.		
Signed:	Dated:	







